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                                                          May 21, 2018 

 
        

   

Mr. Martin Krentz 

West Valley Demonstration Project    Sent via Fed Ex to 

US Department of Energy     martin.krentz@emcbc.doe.gov 

10282 Rock Springs Rd. AC-DOE     

West Valley, NY 14171-9799       

          

 

Re: Scoping Comments:  List of reference materials we plan to refer to in additional  

comments prior to the end of the Comment Period 

 

Dear Mr. Krentz,  

 

Please file these reference materials so DOE and NYSERDA have access to them when 

reviewing our additional comments.    
 

1. The Independent Scientific Panel Review of the Erosion Working Group 

Recommendations, January 2, 2013 

 

2. The Independent Scientific Panel Review of the Exhumation Working Group 

Recommendations, June 14, 2014 

 

3. Iverson, R.M., et.al, “Landslide mobility and hazards: implications of the 2014 Oso 

disaster,” Earth and Planetary Science Letters 412 (2015) 197-208.  

 

4. Prein, Andreas F., et.al, “Increased rainfall volume from future convective storms in the 

US,” Nature Climate Change, Vol.7, December 2017, p. 880-884. 

 

5. Feng, Zhe, “Near doubling of storm rainfall,” Nature Climate Change, Vol.7, December 

2017, p.855-856.  

 

6. Zscheischler, Jakob, et.al, “Future climate risk from compound events,” Nature Climate 

Change, published online May 14, 2018. The article is the result of a workshop.  

 

7. Shrader-Frechette, Kristin, “Uncertainty Analysis, Nuclear Waste and Million-Year 

Predictions”, Book chapter of The Argumentative Turn in Policy Analysis, Logic, 

Argumentation and Reasoning, Editors- S.O.Hanson &G. Hirsch Hadorn, 10, DOI 

10.1007/978-3-319-30549-3_12 
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Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
 

Barbara J. Warren 

Executive Director 

 

          

 




